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Helping small and micro employers identify a pension scheme for automatic 
enrolment 

 
ICAEW welcomes the opportunity to comment on the consultation Helping small and micro 
employers identify a pension scheme for automatic enrolment published by The Pensions 
Regulator (TPR) on December 2014, a copy of which is available from this link. 
 
 
This response of December 2014 has been prepared on behalf of ICAEW by the Business Law 
Committee which includes representatives from public practice and the business community. The 
Committee is responsible for ICAEW policy on business law issues and related submissions to 
legislators, regulators and other external bodies. 
 
 

http://www.thepensionsregulator.gov.uk/doc-library/helping-small-micro-employers-identify-pension-scheme-automatic-enrolment.aspx
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ICAEW is a world-leading professional accountancy body. We operate under a Royal Charter, 
working in the public interest. ICAEW’s regulation of its members, in particular its responsibilities in 
respect of auditors, is overseen by the UK Financial Reporting Council. We provide leadership and 
practical support to over 142,000 member chartered accountants in more than 160 countries, 
working with governments, regulators and industry in order to ensure that the highest standards 
are maintained. 
 
ICAEW members operate across a wide range of areas in business, practice and the public sector. 
They provide financial expertise and guidance based on the highest professional, technical and 
ethical standards. They are trained to provide clarity and apply rigour, and so help create long-term 
sustainable economic value. 
 
 
 
Support for the initiative 

 
1. We are very supportive of the proposal for TPR to publish a list of schemes available to (all) 

smaller employers, and in our view the proposals as set out in this paper are very sensible and 
pragmatic.  
 

2. We agree that these proposals will go some way to address the risk that many small and micro 
employers (or their agents) will not be able to find basic information about pension schemes to 
use for automatic enrolment. 

 
3. However, given TPR is not likely to be familiar to most such employers/agents, it may improve 

the effectiveness of this approach if another regulator with whom smaller employers and their 
agents already have a relationship (for example, HMRC) were also to publish this information 
or signpost its availability on TPR’s website in HMRC communications. 
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